RACINE ERICKSON BASEBALL CLUB

PO 8o 42
acine Y/ 53400-0042

Mr. Tom Molbeck 12-18-2012
Park and Rec Dept. Racine WI

Dear Tom,

Looking at my files, | see the contract between the City of Racine and the Racine
Erickson Baseball Club for the use of Humble Southeast and Humble Southwest
baseball fields has expired. On behalf of the Racine Erickson Baseball Club | am
requesting that the contract / lease agreement be renewed in it's current state
with the only exception being a yearly ( 1 year ) renewable lease. This will give
either party the flexibility to cancel the lease on a yearly basis.

As you are aware Erickson’s Baseball has leased these fields the past 15+ years
and has had a great working relationship with Mr. Jeff McDorman, Mr. Donnie
Snow and youself during that time.

| am of the understanding that Erickson’s Baseball will have to appear before the
City of Racine Park and Rec Committee to discuss this matter and am hoping
that we have your support in this matter.

As | will be out of town for the scheduled meeting, Mr. Todd Hoover (U-12) has
agreed to appear for our club. His address and phone # appear below.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Ron Britten_,.;‘_z ;
Erickson’s Baseball

Todd Hoover

1803 Spring Meadow Ln
Racine WI 53406
262-939-6480



